
Master Gardeners of Bergen County 
April 2019 – mid-month update #2 

 

 
Services Monday, April 22 for Janet Schulz’s son, Jeffrey Schulz 

 
Jeffrey Schulz, son of MG of BC past president Janet Schulz, passed away peacefully on April 
16. A prayer service honoring his life will be held at 7 pm Monday, April 22 at Advent Lutheran 
Church, 777 Wyckoff Ave., Wyckoff. Click here for the obituary.  
 

 
NY-NJ Trail Conference seeks volunteers April 28-29  
 
The NY-NJ Trail Conference is seeking volunteers at its headquarters, 600 Ramapo Valley Road, 
Mahwah, to divide and transplant native plants and continue weeding and mulching. Volunteers can take 
home some of the plants that are being divided.  
 
Bring your favorite garden tools — shovels and rakes will be helpful — and work gloves. The Trail 
Conference has some tools in case you don’t have your own. Be sure to bring water and wear 
sunscreen and long pants and apply bug spray. 
 
Volunteers are needed on the following days and times:  

 Sunday, April 28, from 9 am-noon; to sign up for Sunday, click here.  

 Monday, April 29 from 4:30-6:30 pm; to sign up for Monday, click here.  
 
You can earn hours for your volunteering. 

https://vanderplaatfuneralhome.com/tribute/details/3873/Jeffrey-Schulz/obituary.html
https://www.nynjtc.org/civicrm/event/info?id=10049&reset=1
https://www.nynjtc.org/civicrm/event/info?id=10135&reset=1

